
KANSAS LONGARM QUILTERS 

Members Meeting 

February 20, 2021 

 

 

President – Linda Argo, absent  
VP/Programs – Anita Brozik  
Secretary – Donna Barrager 
Treasurer – Linda King 
Membership – Jane Vinyard 
Webmaster – Sondra Davison 
Member at Large – Ellen Heckerman 
Hospitality – Jeanne McLemore 
 
Anita Brozik opened the meeting at 10:13 AM at the Countryside Christian Church.  Anita announced 
that she would be presiding today because Linda Argo, President, had an accident on Thursday. She fell 
and broke both her arms. 
Anita brought the recommendation from the board that we would not charge current members for dues 
for 2021 since we had so few meetings in 2020 because of the Covid-19 Pandemic.  New members for 
2021 will need to pay their dues.  The program for our meeting today is our “Show and Share”.  Anita 
asked three members to bring a spool of thread and a comparison of themselves for our April meeting.  
She announced that we need two members to volunteer for “member at large”.  We had 2 visitors, 
Dennis and Ellen Heckerman from Neodesha, KS.  Total attendance was 12. 
 
Ellen Heckerman volunteered to be a member at large. 
 
Linda King, Treasurer, reported that our bank balance is currently $3,785.32.   
 
Sondra Davison, webmaster gave a report on our Facebook page. 
 
Anita Brozik said A-1 Singer sewing center will be having lots of zoom classes coming up.  She would like 
to have any suggestions for programs for our meetings.  Planning for a car shop hop in October.  Possibly 
Hays, Kinsley, La Cross, Bennington, & Salina.  Terri Blaylock is now a representative for fabric and 
battings manufacturers so she can keep us up to date on the new fabrics & etc. coming out.  
 
Winners of today’s raffle for the $10.00 gift certificates for A-1 Sewing Center were Ellen Heckerman 
and Linda King. 
 
Those showing quilts today were:  Margaret Mans, Jeannie McLemore, Terri Blaylock, Carolyn Holm, 
Anita Brozik, and Earl Barrager. 
 
Show and Share was over at 11:45 so Anita adjourned the meeting. 
 
Donna Barrager, Secretary 


